
 

By email: candice.patten@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
10 June 2020  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  

Re: Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55  
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the M25 junction 28 improvements  
Adequacy of consultation request  
 
Further to your letter dated 27th May 2020, BeFirst, on behalf of the London Borough 

of Barking and Dagenham is satisfied the consultation was adequate and that the 
developer Highways England has complied, in relation to the application, with the 
following duties: 

 
1. Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – 

section 42 

2. Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47 
3. Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48 

 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
John Hunter  
 

Transport Development Manager  
For Be First on behalf of the London Borough of Barking and Dagenham 
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